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What’s happening this half term? 

Monday 12th May—SATs week (Year 6) 

Thursday 15th May—Census meal, more information to follow 

Thursday 22nd May—Mars charity day, £1 donation non-uniform.  

Friday 23rd May—Last day of Summer 1 term.  

Monday 2nd June—Inset day, school closed.  

Tuesday 3rd June—Back to school for Summer 2 term. 

Water bottles                             

must be in  

school daily.  

Enrichment  
 
Please note the events/activities/experiences on offer, this half term: 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

This terms enrichment ends on Tuesday 20th May 2025.  
 

Reminder 
 

All money must be handed in to your child’s class teacher in a named  
envelope with class, amount and description clearly identified.  Dinner 

money must be paid on a Monday for the following week. 
 

Year 5 Year 3 Year 1 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Entrepreneur Multi-Sports Group Games 
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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Hope you all had a restful break and enjoyed spending time with family and 

friends. Coming back this week has been particularly great as far as the weather 

is concerned so the children and staff have been really making the most of it. 

Let’s hope it continues for a little longer.  

 

This half term is a very short one but we still have a lot happening  and much to 

get through. Please note the events/activities we have lined up for the children 

over the next few weeks. For our Year 6 children, it will soon be SATs week and 

I would just like to wish them all the very best. They have been working  

extremely hard and we  are sure they will achieve well. 

 

Enjoy the extended weekend and we will see everyone back on Tuesday 6th 

May.  

 

Mrs N. Matharu 

Executive Headteacher.  


